
 

 
 
 
 
 
             Friday 10th July 2020 
                                                       
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
This year is an unusual transition to new year groups for children, parents and our staff team. 
We appreciate many children may be feeling a mixture of emotions about saying goodbye to 
their past teachers and starting a new year group in September with a new teacher.  Getting 
to know each other and having the opportunity to build relationships is beneficial for 
everybody. Therefore, to support transition at this unusual time, staff have been busy filming 
video clips for each class. The link to your class video is here: https://youtu.be/GQiNJKne9ZU 
 
New class teachers for September have had thorough handover meetings with past teachers. 
However, we recognise that children and parents may have further information that they 
wish to share with new teachers. Therefore, we have created class questionnaires where you 
can feedback any information you would like to with your child’s new teacher. Please 
complete your response by Friday 17th July. The link for you class questionnaire is here:  
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=xDKCdq-
3p0WqkaWWCfovFQdpCbCMeOlDuhpr8WMe1hVURDE0N0YyMUY4SUJIV0FINzhNS09LRzRY
RC4u 
 
This term’s last home learning activity also offers the opportunity for children to decide how 
they would like to share information about themselves. You can find more information about 
this in the home learning attachment.  
 
We hope the information shared today will support children’s transition to a new class in 
September. In terms of reopening plans and health and safety measures for September, we 
will be sending out further details next Wednesday.  
 
 
Best wishes, 
Nova Leadership Team  
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